
Chairman Wiggam, Vice Chairman Stephens, Ranking 
Member Kelly, and members of the State and Local 
Government Committee: 
 
Thank you for allowing me proponent testimony for 
SB311. I am testifying in favor of SB311 today as an Ohio 
resident and am deeply concerned about decisions and 
courses of action that have been taken under the current 
emergency powers. It has and will continue to cause dire 
effects on the citizens of Ohio. SB311 allows balance to be 
restored between the three Co-Equal branches of 
government and to fully reopen Ohio. Ohio businesses, 
our economy, our social and emotional well-being, and the 
future of our children are all on the line. We cannot thrive 
under the continued oppressive and excessive orders of 
our over-reaching Governor. Please stand up and protect 
our God-given rights and liberties and the future of our 
state by voting YES on SB311! 
 
Thank you, 
Kelly DiCarro 
 


